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 Barrie Tankel OBJ2015/6106/P 21/11/2015  01:27:52 This application is incomplete.  There are no plans of the ground floor and basement.   We object 

because this lack of full information could mean that the development has a huge impact on the 

adjoining buildings particularly nNo 24.

It appears that the garden has been substantially reduced and one reason for rejection by the Inspector 

was the loss of garden.

This application should be rejected until such time as a full application is made to give the opportunity 

for the planners and the neighbours to fully consider the implications.

I will comment further once I have received further information.
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